
Greg Soutiea
Spruce Head
LD 599
We are opposed to LD 599 as this significant increase in the existing salary threshold 
would be a major impact to small business and the already rising costs of doing 
business. The passing of this increase would put smaller employers at a disadvantage 
to other larger businesses or in our case, hotel/restaurant groups that have more 
resources than smaller properties. 
Respectfully, 
Greg & Lauren Soutiea
Craignair Inn by the Sea
Causeway Restaurant


